
 

 

14th October 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Breakfast with Santa 
 

 
It just wouldn't be Christmas without a trip to see Santa! 

 
We are delighted to announce that we'll be running 'Breakfast with Santa' sessions throughout 
the week commencing 13th December.  He's taking a break from preparing presents in the 

North Pole and will be visiting Oswald Road Primary School to create an extra special Christmas 
themed breakfast. His Elves will be on hand to run some fun games and craft activities, and the 
breakfast menu will include: 

• Pancakes 
• Toast  

• Hot chocolate 

• Orange 

Every child who attends will receive a present and special Christmas scroll from Santa.  

If you'd like to book a place for your child, you’ll need to follow the link below and select your 
preferred date and any dietary or allergy requirements. The form will be turned on to accept 
bookings from 1st November at 8am. Save the date in your diary as places are limited.  

 
https://forms.gle/cjQm7erRNg6Q9upG6  
 

The session costs £4 which will appear as a payment item on Parent Pay once your place is 
confirmed.  
 

Ho ho ho! 
 
Many thanks, 

 
School Office  
 

https://forms.gle/cjQm7erRNg6Q9upG6

